
Dear Parents/Carers,

4th September 2023

Welcome to year 6. Just a few important notices for this week, I will be in contact again soon with more

information about the coming year.

♦ P.E. is on a Friday afternoon this year. Starting this Friday the 8th we will be swimming up until

Christmas. Please bring swimming costumes and wear normal school uniforms.

♦ Forest School is on a Monday afternoon. Forest School lessons will take place regardless of the

weather (unless extreme) so please can you ensure your child is wearing the appropriate items of

clothing; long sleeve tops and trousers. Could children please bring their wellies and waterproofs in

a separate bag to change into and out of during the day. Please note that it is extremely difficult

to provide spare Forest Kits for individual children.

Please do not hesitate to contact me either via email or speak to me before or after school. I will generally

check my email between 8 and 4 each day and get back to you as soon as I can.. I’m really looking

forward to working with you and your children in this, their final year at Longvernal!

Kind regards,

Tim Dobson


